From the Desk of:
Zaib Beauty Solon
9603 Venice Blvd.
Culver City, Ca 90232

February 21, 2025
Re: File No. 23-0065-S1
Dear Honorable Councilmember:

Please note that | implore you not to issue a liquor license to Cali Mart (aka Star Mini
Mart). As it is, we already have a public safety issue with unhoused people in our
center.

We go through daily problems of dealing with these unhoused people cleaning up and
dealing with Urination, defecation, trash and begging money. Some of them are
outright verbally abusive and loitering, intoxication, drugs and vocal and generat
nuisances.

If you grant the Alcohol license, things will worsen. More than likely, we will have
many more unhoused people in the area.

| beg that you do not issue this license. It will hurt our business. Most of our clients
are women and children and it will be scary for them to visit our store. Furthermore,
please note that we have been doing this business for the last 15 years, and it us took
lots of hard work and dedication to get where we are today. This will ruin all our hard
work.

Also, note that their Business Address is 9601 Venice Blvd. Los Angeles, California.

Sincerely,
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Zaib Chaggan



